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Field Trips
Sonshine School takes 3 scheduled field trips per year.  In the fall, we visit a pumpkin farm or nature center.  In the winter around Valentine’s Day, we visit a nursing home to cheer up the residents with Valentines and small gifts.  In the spring, toward the end of our year, we will either have an outdoor picnic at a local park or have an indoor picnic with group games. Dates given in the curriculum guide are subject to change based on weather and scheduling.
When time and schedules permit we also take an additional field trip to the library and have a storytime there.
Permission slips are always required for any trip away from the building, especially if your child attends unaccompanied by an adult.  These will be sent home at least the week before the trip or can be downloaded online.  For their own safety children cannot attend a field trip without a parent, other responsible adult authorized by the parent or permission slip.  The bright yellow Sonshine School T-shirts are also worn on all field trips.
Our first field trip for the 2022-2023 program year will be to Spring Valley Nature Center in Schaumburg on either October 4 or October 11. Please see the separate information included in your registration folder.
The location and scope of any and all field trips may change depending on weather, programming or other issues.
